
 
 

 

 

PRAYER LETTER – November 2022 

 
Dear Praying Friends, 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support for our ministry during this past year.  You have helped 

us, tremendously, to fulfill God’s call upon our lives.  Our prayer is that the Lord would bless you 

abundantly as you celebrate the Birth of our Saviour.   

 

During this Christmas season we celebrate the greatest 

intervention of all time.  When we were without God and 

without hope in this world, the Eternal Son of God intervened, 

and left the glories of heaven, was born of a virgin, took upon 

himself the form of a servant, lived a sinless life, died on the 

cross as the perfect sacrifice for our sin, and was buried and rose 

again on the third day for our justification.  Today, through his 

faithful servants, who preach the Gospel, our Lord is calling men 

out of darkness and into His marvelous light.   

 

CAMILO ENCINA – ECUADOR 
Camilo is Chilean, his wife is Peruvian, and they are 

missionaries to Ecuador serving with Macedonia World Baptist 

Missions, Inc.  They started The Way Baptist Church in the 

Calderón Community of Quito, Ecuador.  Camilo will be in the 

states from January 6 to February the 9, and I will be travelling 

with him, part of that time, as he presents his work and preaches 

for the first time in English.  Please join us in praying for Camilo 

as he prepares himself for this tremendous challenge.  

 

JOSHUA OWENS – ARGENTINA 
In March I am scheduled to be in San Miguel de Tucumán, 

Argentina, with Joshua and Abigail Owens.   I’m looking 

forward to seeing how God is using this young couple to reach 

the people of Argentina.  They recently started the Mount Zion 

Baptist Church, and on their first service they had 170 people in 

attendance and many trusted Christ as Saviour.  Please join us in 

asking the Lord to help us to be a blessing and encouragement to 

Joshua and Abigail, as well as to the people of San Miguel de 

Tucumán.  
 

Let me know if there is any way that I can be of service to you. 

 

In Christ, 

Bruce Berry 

                                     Home Church: Calvary Baptist Church – Hampton, Georgia 

                                     Email address: bruceberry@mwbm.org/  
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